Sample Letter to Host/Hostesses:

June 24, 2011

Dear Host/Hostess,
 

On behalf of the Steering Committee for the  National in Cleveland,  I would like to personally thank you for volunteering to be a Host/Hostess for our up coming event.  
There were several more volunteers than I could use so if you are receiving this letter/email, you have been assigned a table.  This event could not be a success without the help of you and the many other volunteers like you who donate their time.  
 

 Now for the fine print: 
 

For first timers and as a reminder to those of you who have been a Hostess before there will be a short Hostess meeting before each meal.  You will pick up a bag of souvenirs from operations and the centerpiece (location to be determined).  You will receive the location information when you check in at registration.  
 

Meals are 
    Thursday Lunch 
    Saturday night Banquet and 
    Sunday Brunch.  
 

When the meals are completed, you will box up the centerpiece and return it (location to be determined) along with any unclaimed souvenirs and the signin sheet.  
 

Gold Pins will be available for pickup on Sunday morning. 
 

You will have a copy of instructions in your registration pack at check-in. 
 

Once again, we all thank you in advance for your efforts and contribution of time!

Sincerely,

 
Hostess/Table Seating Chairman
